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Update to previous Public Health & Information safety precautions during and after Floods 
 
 (Las Vegas, Nev., - August 20, 2003) – The Clark County Health District is providing 

information to deal with the health implications regarding safety and property during and after flash 

floods.   

 Any persons with Public Health questions may contact Clark County Health District, 

Environmental Health Division, at 383-1351. 
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